
 

 

 

          PRESS RELEASE 

MONGOLIA LAUNCHES PASSENGER INFORMATION UNIT WITH SUPPORT OF THE UNITED 
NATIONS COUNTERING TERRORIST TRAVEL PROGRAMME 

 

ULAANBAATAR, 01 December 2023 – Mongolia launched its new Passenger Information Unit (PIU) to 

detect and prevent the movement of terrorists and criminals, becoming the fourth Member State to 

achieve this milestone. The PIU was established under the framework of the United Nations 

Countering Terrorist Travel Programme (CT Travel) which is coordinated by the United Nations Office 

of Counter-Terrorism (UNOCT). It 

https://www.undocs.org/Home/Mobile?FinalSymbol=S%2FRES%2F2178%2520(2014)&Language=E&DeviceType=Desktop&LangRequested=False
https://undocs.org/Home/Mobile?FinalSymbol=S%2FRES%2F2396(2017)&Language=E&DeviceType=Desktop&LangRequested=False
https://undocs.org/Home/Mobile?FinalSymbol=S%2FRES%2F2482(2019)&Language=E&DeviceType=Desktop&LangRequested=False


The launch also represents a milestone for the CT Travel Programme, with establishment of 
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